Little Bees Children Self Help Group
P.O. BOX 54048-00200, Nairobi Mobile: 0722-455222
Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com 

30th January 2014


FROM BELINDA ATIENO 
TO SPONSOR MAGGASTINA KRISTIN

Dear Sponsor Maggastina,

RE: THREE MONTHS DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2013 TO JANUARY 2014

Happy New Year Belinda’s foster mum! Belinda the shy bright girl sends her greetings flowing to you wishing you prosperous year 2014.

Belinda is fine in health and has no problem; Belinda has joined new class and found new friends. Belinda is always shy but bright in her talks. She was happy having won her best clothes and thanking you very much. 

Belinda had a good poem which people were happy to hear and clapped for her. Belinda is a friend to Macrine, I bought them a blanket, they were happy covering themselves by new blankets. 

Belinda enjoyed the sweet delicious food but loved chicken and chapatti most and soda (fanta and orange). She is ever happy with her sponsorship. 

Thank you for sponsoring Belinda Atieno. 

Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.

